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Dominion Resources Services, Inc. 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Boulevard, 2SE, Glen Allen, VA 23060 

September 29, 2015 

Ms. Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 

Comments on NRC ANPR for 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix I 
Radiation Protection 
Docket ID NRC-2014-0044 
Federal Register Volume 80, Number 164 
Dated August 25, 2015, Pages 51481 - 51482 

GL 15-023 

Dominion Resources Services, Inc. (Dominion) appreciates the opportunity to comment 
on the Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (ANPR) for 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix 
I, Reactor Effluents, as described in the subject Federal Register notice. 

Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) submitted industry comments regarding this subject to 
the NRC on September 29. Dominion endorses NEl's position in concluding the 
changes proposed by the NRC are not warranted from a health and safety vantage 
perspective, are not cost-beneficial, and provide little enhancement in the health and 
safety of workers, the general public, and the environment. Dominion encourages the 
NRC's consideration of the NEI comments. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Carl Tarantino at 
Carl. Tarantino@dom.com or (804 )273-3068. 

Respectfully, 

/fJ~ 
~T. R. Huber 

Nuclear Licensing & Operations Support 
Dominion Resources Services, Inc. for 
Virginia Electric and Power Company, and 
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc. 




